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July 2022 newsletter
touches on several recent
Elder Law news items

Dear Clients and Referral Partners,

Welcome to our July 2022 client
newsletter. High summer is here, and
we've got another edition with news of
recent developments in Elder Law.

Richard F. Meyer

Stop using unsafe portable bed
rails immediately, National
Safety Commission warns

An advisory issued in June warns people
against using a series of adult portable bed rail
models after at least three people were
entangled in them and died of asphyxia.

Some Social Security
beneficiaries can get
retroactive payments — at a
cost

If you need a lot of cash on hand upon
retirement, social Security offers a lump-
sum payment option that's worth six
months of retroactive benefits. However,
it comes at a cost. It is important to
understand the details before agreeing to
the payment.

How to get into a nursing home &
as a Medicaid recipient

While Medicaid helps pay for nursing home
care, being admitted to a nursing home as a
Medicaid recipient is not always easy. There
are several ways to navigate the process,
depending on your situation.
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